From: Liz White < lwhite@cmbinfo.com > Date: December 4, 2024 at 7:22:35 PM EST

To: sdkarp@mac.com

Subject: Renovations at 311 Westwood

Dear Committee,

We are Susan Karp's neighbors at 313 Westwood Avenue, and are writing to let you know that we support her renovation plans and have no objection to the proposed addition next to our property. We ask that you grant her variance request.

Signed,

Elizabeth White and Christopher Riedel 313 Westwood Avenue Ann Arbor, MI 48103 (703) 216-7358



Liz White she/her

Sr. Director, Analytics & Data Management
617-986-7414 | white@cmbinfo.com
Chadwick Martin Bailey | cmbinfo.com
Get insighted | LinkedIn | Instagram